
NOTICE 
SUMMER VILLAGE OF GHOST LAKE 

Tax Notices Mailed 
 
 
The 2015 property tax notices will be mailed on 
or before May 20, 2015.  
 
If you have not received your property tax 
notice by May 27, please contact the Village 
Office. 
 
Taxes are due June 30, 2015 
 

Sharon Plett 
May 16, 2015 


